
                                        
  

 

            
          

 
 

13th September, 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 
Lunchtime Help  
We are looking for parent volunteers to help at lunchtime for half an hour supporting the children whilst they 
are playing on the Common from 12.30pn to 1pm.  We would like to get a rota together of one parent per day. 
If you can offer your time either regularly or even just occasionally, please contact Fiona in the office. 
 
Finance Assistant/Bursar Required – Part-time 
We are looking for a school bursar.  This role would suit someone with financial experience, although training 
on our finance software would be provided.  It would be for 6 hours per month at a rate of £25 per hour.  If you 
have the relevant experience and would like to find out more information, please speak to Nick or Fiona. 
 
Year 5/6 Residential in Pembrokeshire  
The children have had a wonderful week by the sea in Pembrokeshire.  The weather has been cold and windy 
but that hasn’t deterred them.   Much fun has been had by all, taking part in various activities including; 
abseiling, coasteering, white water rafting, surfing and kayaking.  They have also visited a bug farm, had a bat 
walk, done some beach art and played some beach rounders!  They will be exhausted! 
Thank you to Sally Wade for helping out by driving the minibus. 
 
 
Dates of note for your diary: 
Wednesday 25th September – IMPS visit to school (Year 6) 
Saturday 14th – first Primary School Cross Country race 
Thursday 3rd October – Flu Vaccinations in school  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Term dates 2024/2025:                                                                          
Tuesday 3rd September – Friday 25th October 
Monday 4th November – Friday 20th December 
Tuesday 7th January – Friday 14th February 
Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April 
Tuesday 22nd April – Friday 23rd May 
Tuesday 3rd June – Friday 18th July 
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